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You will notice a definite lack of
contributions to this editicn of the
News., The perennial cry of news-
letter editors goes out agaip--if
you want a newsletter--send news!

In the meantime, Happy Holidays!




program includes & wine and cheese
reception st the Winnipeg Art Gallery,
and & banguet at the Winnipeg Chamber
of Commerce Dining Room, followed by
entertainment by several of the cultural
groups who perform at Folklorama.

On the day fcllowing the meeting, all
visitors will be welcome to tour the
various local health libraries.

All MHLA members are wrged to help mske
the meeting the most successful ever by
planning to aittend and participating in
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the activiti
Canadian Health Libraries Asscclation
Annual Meeting June 13-15. 1983

The 1983 CHLA conference promises %o
be exciting and informative, with out-
standing speakers snd a theme of inter-
est to all members., The first day is
assigned to Continuing Education
courses which will be publicized when
the topics have been chosen.

The theme of the conference focuses on
the importance of, and concern about,
Rights and Responsibilities.

The keynote address will be given by
Dr. Daniel LeTouzé, Vice-President of
the Capsadian Hospital Association.

An overview of the theme will be pre-
sented by & panel discussion on the
legal and ethical issues in health
information and will include a lawyer,
clergyman, librarian, physician, and
author as citizens' advocate.

Getting down to specifics will consist
of health professionals discussing their

role in the provision of information to
patients. Participants will include a
physiologist, dentist, pharmacist, nurse
clinician, and ¢linical librarian.

Putting it all together concentrates on
libraries in the following fields with
speakers representing the public library,
government health libraries, libraries

in community health agencies, and
patients® libraries, and their rcle in
providing health infeormation. The

annial general meeting will be held
follewing the sessions. The social




The 1982/83 edition of the Union List

of Selected Serials is about to be
ready. Michael advises that it will
be sent tc contributing libraries in
January, together with an invoice for
#5.,00., ~

Non-contributing members of MHLA can
send orders to:

Michael Tennenhouse, Chair
Serials Holdings Committee
Medical Library
University of Manitoba

T70 Bannatyne Ave.
Winnipeg, Manitoba
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The cost will be #20.00, which should

be included with your order. Make
cheques payable to Manitoba Health
Libraries Association.

REMINDER TO HOLD-OQUTS!

This will be your last News if you
have not renewed your mewbership.
The official grace period ends
December 31st, 1982,

AUDREY is BACK

Very fishy tales were hinted at by
a resident member of the Dalhousie
gang. We're waiting to hear more,
Audrey!
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